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Chester Creek concert featuring 'Rock a Billy Revue'
 
The Chester Creek concert series will feature the local band 'Rock a Billy Revue', Tuesday, July 17th. Admission is free.
Everyone is encouraged to bring lawn chairs for seating, while enjoying the beautiful outdoor setting of Chester Bowl located
at 1800 East Skyline Parkway. All 30th Anniversary concerts will be held from 7:00-8:30 PM throughout the summer every
Tuesday night until August 8th. Please call, after 6:00 PM, the Chester Creek Concert Hotline at 218-730-4326 or our
Facebook page by going to www.duluthmn.gov/parks to check for weather cancellations.
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